
CMA CGM to call at Imbituba, Brazil on its 

BRAZEX service connecting US Gulf, Latin 

America & the Caribbean 
SERVICES UPDATES 

CMA CGM informs its customers the following service change to come on our 

BRAZEX weekly service connecting US Gulf, Latin America & the Caribbean: 

Starting with m/v "HANS SCHULTE" voy. 0GBO9N1MA, ETD on February 25th, 

2024, BRAZEX will call at Imbituba, Brazil, replacing the port of Navegantes. 

The new rotation will be as follows: Veracruz - Houston - New Orleans - Kingston 

– Cartagena – Santos – Paranagua - Imbituba – Santos - Rio de Janeiro – Salvador 

– Cartagena – Kingston – Veracruz 

  

 



Do not hesitate to contact your usual CMA CGM local teams should you need further 

information. 

 


